
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

           22nd June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Many thanks for your continued support of the Academy throughout another successful year. 

 

The new academic year is racing towards us and as always, it is important for us to reflect on the 

strengths and areas for development for the new year.  

With this in mind, and as the Academy plans the continued journey through Autumn 2023 and into 

2024, we are keen to have your feedback on the work of the Academy. 

 

At Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy, we strive to provide a high quality education every single day 

for your children and we are always keen to make things even better. Our partnership together is vital in 

providing the best we can for our Academy community. 

 

We have set up an online questionnaire for parents and carers to complete.  We would be grateful if you 

could take a few minutes to share your thoughts. The questionnaire opens on Friday 30th June and needs 

to be completed by Thursday 6th July. 

 

Please access the questionnaire using the following link: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/A7NXHTSTEY 

 

or if you would prefer to access this via the QR code: 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your feedback. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
  

Mr PJ Reid 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/A7NXHTSTEY

